
Bournemouth Marathon has changed to:- 

 

RUN BOURNEMOUTH  10th OCTOBER 2021 

 

Soroptimists Bournemouth would really appreciate your help 

running a Hydration Table for this Event, if you feel you 

would like to be part of our Team on this day, kindly 

complete the form below, and return to me at:- 

jane@thehumefamily.co.uk 

 

It is essential that you complete your email accurately, as the 

Team organising this Event will confirm to you that you have 

offered your help to Bournemouth Soroptimists. 

Until we get a full Team, we are unable to give you times, but 

the Table has to be manned from 06.15 until  around 14.00, 

and it is suggested that people offer to cover around 

two/three hours. 

Our new table position this year will be on Southbourne 

Coast Road, definite place will be sent nearer the time, 

however the good news is that parking will not be a problem 

Thanks to you all in appreciation   Jane & Kathy  

23 August 2021. 
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